March 9th, 2023

Dear Dr. Schmiesing and the Board of Education,

I have been requested by my son's pediatrician to take him to Dayton's Childrens for a possible orthopedic shoulder issue or nerve issue. As I have used all of my sick days and personal days for maternity leave and other sick children I am requesting to use 1 "Deduct Day" on March 16th, 2023 to make this trip with him. I already have a substitute for this day and will make appropriate plans for all of my classes.

I appreciate your time and consideration for this matter.

Respectfully,

Erica Anderson

RECEIVED

MAR - 9 2023

CELINA CITY SCHOOLS